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Glen Osmond Road, Kenilworth Road, 
Young Street intersection pedestrian 
improvements  
Works notice 

                   

 

 

The project is one of eight locations across South 
Australia that we’ve identified for an upgrade as part 
of our broader strategy to improve road safety for 
pedestrians, particularly children walking to and from 
school. 

What’s happening 
We are undertaking safety improvement works on the 
pedestrian crossing at the intersection of Glen Osmond Road, 
Kenilworth Road and Young Street to enhance safety for all 
road users, particularly school children crossing Glen Osmond 
Road. Please refer to the concept overleaf.  

Early works, including service location and surveying, will be 
undertaken from Thursday 7 November 2024. These works 
will be undertaken during the day under localised speed and 
lane restrictions.  

Construction will start from Monday 11 November 2024. 
These works will be undertaken during the day, from Monday 
to Friday with some Saturday works required, and at night 
from Sunday to Thursday.  

How this affects you 
To do these works safely, there will be changes to existing traffic conditions for the duration of the 
project. Speed and lane restrictions will be in place throughout the area including outside of work hours.  

Access to businesses and properties will be maintained. If temporary access restrictions are required 
affected property owners, residents and businesses will be contacted directly in advance.  

When 
Thursday 7 November 2024 to late 
January 2025, weather permitting. 

Hours of work 
Day works 
Monday to Friday 
7am to 5pm 
Night works 
Sunday to Thursday 
6pm to 6am 

Where 
Intersection of Glen Osmond Road, 
Kenilworth Road and Young Street, 
Parkside. 

More information 
Visit  
www.dit.sa.gov.au/parksidecrossing  

Email  
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au  

Call 1300 794 880 

  

We are improving safety at the pedestrian 
crossing on Glen Osmond Road adjacent 
the Parkside Primary School.  
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Additional traffic restrictions will be in place from Monday 11 November 2024 for the duration of the 
project:   

• Access to Kenilworth Road, from Glen Osmond Road, will be closed to all traffic. 
• During the day there will be no access to Glen Osmond Road from Young Street. You will still 

be able to turn into Young Street from Glen Osmond Road during day works. 
• At night the intersection of Young Street and Glen Osmond Road will be closed to all traffic.  
• Local detours will be in place for the duration of works. Please follow onsite signage for alternative 

routes and observe the direction of onsite traffic controllers.  
• Speed and lane restrictions will be in place on Glen Osmond Road for the duration of the project.  

Please refer to road closures and traffic management maps overleaf.   

The Parkside Primary School and St Raphaels School kiss and drop will remain accessible 
throughout the project.  

Pedestrian and cyclist routes may be impacted as works progress. Onsite signage will help guide you to 
alternative routes.  

Some noise can be expected while these works are undertaken, but we’ll do our best to keep impacts to 
the local community to a minimum. 

We thank you for your understanding while these critical safety upgrades are undertaken.  

Glen Osmond Road, Kenilworth Road and Young Street 
pedestrian safety improvements design concept plan 
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Day works road closures and traffic management 
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Night works road closures and traffic management  
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